
Nether Providence Elementary 

410 Moore Rd. 

Wallingford, PA 19086 

  

Please review this eblast for information on the following items: 

1. READ ACROSS AMERICA Daily Themes 

2. 2024-2025 NPE Yearbook Ordering 

3. NPE PTO Meeting 

4. Guidance Newsletter 

5. March SEL Check-ins 

______________________________________________ 

READ ACROSS AMERICA Daily Themes 

This week NPE is celebrating Read Across America throughout the week. Please review the 

themes below for school day activities. We hope you can also join us at Read Across America 

Night on Thursday, March 6. 

Remaining themes for the week:  

Wednesday: Team Up & Read (School Colors/Spirit Wear)  

Thursday: Reading Jogs the Mind (Workout Attire)  

Friday: Hats Off to Reading (Hat Day) 

Click here for the theme flyer: NPE RAA Themes   

  

 2024-2025 NPE Yearbook Ordering 

Online ordering for the 24-25 Yearbook is now open!  Please click on 

the link below to access the Barksdale site.  Yearbooks are $16 each.     

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/kcMKvgaI8dCa1KKevAdFzg~~/AAAAARA~/OVadpsK-dXGLJCsDKKlH3DntTKn_rZDpolKdU9fu1-BB403AV2MWa4gNPlhSCdBL8DW4VuQOWta__XmACVfL1qJV2Ae-ZMXjmwJ-1ODy2nDUk8gXoVxeZnlvEArFEXoVcC7VTsVBNIWh_Bq-85w3lF5IR7RWOhoTYaEpth9QNlxQBWc8wRwWZKugLgUvFxQiogY8ypWe_bL44eVWOFRE9_Krmoc02xDS2wG2Qf4TPjc~


www.barksdalephoto.com 

Yearbook Flyer and Information  

- click on the "what are you looking for" drop down and select Order Your 

Yearbook 

- Enter access code 19395YB and your email address 

If you prefer to pay by cash or check (payable to WSSD), please send your 

payment in an envelope marked yearbook with your child's name and teacher's 

name on the outside of the envelope. 

*** 5th Grade Parents *** 

PLEASE DO NOT ORDER A YEARBOOK FOR YOUR 5TH GRADER.  

5TH GRADE STUDENTS WILL RECEIVE A YEARBOOK AS PART OF THEIR 
GRADUATION GIFT FROM PTO. 

  

NPE PTO Meeting - Wednesday, March 12 

The next NPE PTO meeting will be held this upcoming Wednesday, March 12 at 

6:30 PM in the NPE library. Childcare will be available.  

Please join us to learn more about upcoming events and programs at NPE! We 

hope you can join us. You can also join the meeting via Zoom by clicking Here 

  

Guidance Newsletter 

For the most recent update from Mrs. Schwam, please click here: 

NEWSLETTER  

  

The final parent engagement series offering is this upcoming Thursday, March 6. 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CgSNkCAxMmZF8UtR1ZRf2w~~/AAAAARA~/3G0kv9TxLs5FZGhuI1H6tmGhVODqsV70oTLGq3-l2LvdKi94XB6o5uN5GIGku9PGMxyreKI8ZBhKR_1-6fcIL4ymkoW5z9XWfpXa_s7dAIJCPHI_zOz-uXlTeX4AyLc0f-ClN5WYx_9QLJZ87vvi_A2uRoncadgXD17TbP-py_1v0oSHCr2Pl5RXLaT0WsBUMlkGLEu4oSfDUIWLHeiuu0BidFBqzm4OTn9iixr8aB_03LLRM1NJc4d0I--YsPLZiki5YSTHjQ0gvfkama7oxqKyIcSnecApG-iw0qWiQYz6vXxTB-sfbhk2yAe8oNdyonrBE-li1k1zosrU-SiWlOdkGcsQvcty8cwo3AX4gUFInWFOjg0A1QjKrq_2WB8zc7vhJa7IYlzv1LqyWzGN9FAEp3KKijzfxNORjU-bau4PwlB9PtdgcfOF9Cg-nK1EZ1DGTqj0XfWxAwFR6B9WVHZcp49svCxrQh9Dlrb0kLy6nWBI5XiFSWfIQdY2QqyxvelE6nbMgv_U58_xSWDTY4dnKl1mU69BwkhU-bJh0tBEnEy4sKDipR2uNj1eC-JeS0wgObSYgUWS1r4uEvfrUtQTHYaMKeWXkDFQS-FNsvnBUCc1Ep5MYQWQWKJ6wGc6Lkkpngwx6r8gVha617MjwtynFVvV_rfT_afY8sWsnUxngopuvpb9xxVx5RazGnu4fFPAqTex12kdm3OnpOTgzEETRqsBpmEHDuTSJQRCX8H11sdN3sc4gRv7e7ATwPmMONmjkic2gA91u94mHk4oI_6B56Co_8BzEr7B4h6n2pnd6hQABrka4REmyaYn56-w
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/954ghCV21FPcMdJKi5_55g~~/AAAAARA~/SGdkXqn6G5XKeRvEdq4vWalH6ZjLN58YlYf_egqvq0BvP5jTC2PaKh3em3I7a6EuPxHktY85O_oghLciTHvRnQtCq9YPuPTcrUJUf0f81CjDulqYLKHO1ay0evMjAXSYam0z4Ga36bxdECODngVlaOrm-HAohZZWSyM5YWacPLSbehNSd-as2Mkeagb1OtkEmPttkrgSqT5msAb8DItLzBp1Io8GQlX4YI1RYY_CtnwkVYdiXxDJGLvt9PTXCp89qFC_vTystzsjg6nB-mreOsiBNZrTXP6cx4trdr-_9fmpxVEltl8zZiLYAmUoSTr_cQ_U357hvlvkZyf00tojLmF5xtDaA8AthTHhUvUOS11j05V7dO2bDo3Wa-sSoGXE8VWGQMm3i1Kpn3xrzBC1JepN88IhCEVW7gLL3AG14G2KgH2hHmYHyd6WMvGNrddk9XABqP2iOV_K6kk3tFAWew~~


To attend the meeting, please click on the link contained in the following flyer and 

join Microsoft Teams: Parent Engagement Series   

 3/6- Warning Signs of Substance Abuse and Affects and Taking a Clear Stand 

  

March SEL Check-ins 

Our spring SEL check-ins will be administered on Wednesday, March 19. 

Please take a minute to review the attached letter from Dr. McCullough, our 

Director of Student Services/Behavioral Health 

MARCH 19 SEL Letter  
 

 

NOTE: IF YOU UNSUBSCRIBE BELOW, YOU WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE CRITICAL E-BLASTS FROM 
WSSD OR ANY OF OUR SCHOOLS. WE HIGHLY RECOMMEND THAT YOU DO NOT USE THE 
UNSUBSCIBE FEATURE. Wallingford-Swarthmore School District would like to continue connecting with 
you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Wallingford-Swarthmore 
School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger 

service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with 
parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/aLY71aGg1NTlQNphvTtoyQ~~/AAAAARA~/OVadpsK-dXGLJCsDKKlH3DntTKn_rZDpolKdU9fu1-BB403AV2MWa4gNPlhSCdBLTLO8DiMMTZ-6GJeX3WZPGBZbqHcUN4a94JxpKxeAqW5LsXrNwDzpjEyDeyVJDm1-EkvP6qBoviDF9Fr0LjMju5RewLrcTu8ZGy35MJ_HtUU4yCreYkH7-Z55HpqlgnPcAo30JXQdzl7tDFlk09WiLP11NZ_6xHdDWrZ7GGmmpD0~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ypAqiJPVxX76fYTSMol1Zg~~/AAAAARA~/OVadpsK-dXGLJCsDKKlH3DntTKn_rZDpolKdU9fu1-BB403AV2MWa4gNPlhSCdBL4C4fCY0l7NIO1LXvgAO_UQOBSuuu4V4-y9XU11tDXAiaQG1eWFIEZklOUrzYd-XUWPTT80Yc-Vi14pcppLQYYd3pmwIRT8vYteYGG2amo7r4oCs1mIcmeiJOFNcT8UxDf4SnHqOhzAs4Y-1lDU7oxP06X1LX3TInbruJXqfI45U~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Eh-vuvV9-HSJLcu1u5jLRQ~~/AAAAARA~/Y4l9FEV5KOnWMlJTPu0Ytt4Hk2-o40QoVKbjzqWXZVimR7bU8kQCf2WpHsXi_ChtoM_oXxxrrq4CS2z_wu2WYr4K_GU_MrgfsurpZFU5co9jGnOpZAhArShGOJvIRw2y7cKkSqHVG1vYSIfsKy3abB-PdVnVQcxs4WhLiJO2FDU~

